Home Meet
Our big home meet, the INDY Fall Faststart (October 27-28 @ Brownsburg H.S.) is right around the corner and it is shaping up like a big weekend for Swim INDY! We have more than 70 swimmers signed up to participate, and the volunteer support has been great! There are a handful of important items regarding this meet to pass along:

· Morning warmups (13 & Older swimmers) have been pushed back to 8 a.m., with the meet starting at 9 a.m. So all of our morning swimmers and volunteers can enjoy a little extra sleep! Afternoon warmups (12 & Younger) are the same: Warmups starting at approximately noon with the meet starting an hour later.

· There are still a few key volunteer slots left to be filled. Two volunteers are needed for the swim shop table on Saturday morning. We need some more timers and 3 concessions volunteers for Sunday morning. And we need an announcer and 2 clerk-of-course volunteers for Sunday afternoon. If you would be interested in one of these positions, please contact Volunteer Coordinator Pam Ancel.
· We need a coat rack or some other type of clothes rack to use for the swim shop table. If anyone has such an item, please contact Jennie Miller.
· Our club dress code has been working out great, and it is nice to see a unified color scheme on all our coaches, swimmers and volunteers. For this meet, being a 2 day meet, let’s have everyone wear white or gray Swim INDY gear on Saturday, and purple on Sunday!
Team Picture / T Shirts

Our new team T shirts have been ordered and will be available before the date of our full team picture – Tuesday, October 30 at approximately 5:45 p.m. at the Brownsburg Aquatic Center. We would like all coaches and all members of the Bronze, Silver, Gold, Senior Development and Senior Groups to be in the picture if possible! The T shirts will be distributed ASAP (the approximately $10 cost will be billed to your account) and should be worn for the team picture! Order forms for individual photos (prints of the team picture, buttons, etc …) are available from Coach Josh. This is a first in recent memory for Swim INDY, so please plan to attend team picture night!
Noblesville Meet

Entries for the Noblesville “Ice Breaker” (November 9-11 @ Noblesville H.S.) have been submitted and received by the host. The entries will be posted on the club website as soon as we are accepted to the meet.
Fishers / Distance Meets
We were just at Fishers High School, but entries are now open for our second trip to the northside in December, the FAST Santa Claus Classic (December 7-9 @ Fishers H.S.). Entries are also open for the CGAC Distance Invitational (December 21-22 @ Mooresville H.S.). If you would like to participate in either meet, please signup ASAP. Deadlines are not set, but will be established for both meets soon, likely in early November.
“Get excited and enthusiastic about your own dream. This excitement is like a forest fire – you can smell it, taste it, see it from a mile away.”

EVERYTHING COUNTS. EVERYONE MATTERS.
